INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular No. ISS/038/2020-21 Dated: 11/11/2020)

The President, Members of the Management Committee, Principal and Staff of the school wish all
the students and their parents,

5 HAPPY DIWALI

The school will remain closed on Sunday and Monday, November 15, and November 16,
2020 on account of Diwali.

Online classes will commence from Tuesday, November 17, 2020.

Regards,

i
‘De/eak Patankar

Principal



